Maidens Brush Road
Wyoming 2250

Telephone: 4325 2181
Facsimile: 4323 6932
Wyoming-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

End of Year Information Stage 3
Dear parents and caregivers,

Thank you for your patience while we ensured that our Stage 3 End of Year activities met with the COVID
safe regulations of the Department of Education.

Year 6 Farewell
The Year 6 Farewell Dinner will be held in the A block basement on Tuesday 14 December. As per
previous years our 2022 Parliamentarians are invited to attend as their first official duty.

Students are welcome to arrive from 6pm. Parents are permitted to walk with their child to staff car park
gate where students will enter via the pedestrian gate. Please note that there will be no access to the hall
undercover for parents.

All Year 5 students are invited to join their Year 6 friends in the hall from 7.30pm for dancing.

At the conclusion of the night, we ask that you remain on the driveway area. As indicated above there will
be no access to the hall undercover area for parents. Students will be permitted to leave the hall at 9pm.

We ask that you remain mindful of social distancing guidelines.

Year 6 “Ringing of the Bell”

Students in Year 6 will be dismissed at 2pm on Thursday 16 December. Our Year 5 students will stand
guard while each student from Year 6 “rings the bell” as they farewell their time at Wyoming and leave
from the pedestrian gate.

Supervision will be provided until 2.45pm for all Year 5 students and those Year 6 students who are
walking/riding home or catching the bus.

Parents will be permitted to watch from the hall undercover area being mindful of social distancing
guidelines.

Please ensure you promptly vacate the school to allow for our normal dismissal of students in Stage 1 and
2 to occur.

We ask for your understanding that while these procedures are different to previous years we have worked
hard to allow students to celebrate their achievements together and wish our graduating Year 6 students
all the best for the High School adventures.
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Rebecca Wild
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